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The websites have been working well and the information on them has been updated. 
After all the payment issues with 123Signup for the 2022 Convention, we decided to use 
Neon for this year's convention sales. Mike Yuhas has been a very big help in setting up 
Neon for this purpose. For the most part, Neon has worked smoothly. 
 


